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Parents and guardians are the key influences in  
a child's life. Understanding how a child is achieving  
in school and how to support that achievement is very 
important to the student’s success. 

 

Communication with parents and students about student achievement  
is continuous throughout the year. Communication may include parent-
teacher conferences/interviews, student-led conferences, phone calls,  
and report cards. 

 

Parent/Teacher Interviews are an opportunity to speak with your child’s 
teacher(s) to ensure you understand how and on what your child is being 
assessed. Use the information from your child’s report card to  
prepare for parent/teacher interviews.  

 

The questions below are some suggestions to help you  
further understand your child’s level of achievement. 

  

 

What is my child expected to learn this year?   

How is my child being evaluated?    

Please explain my child’s Individual Student Profile.  
(Literacy and Numeracy)  

Can I see some examples of my child’s work that supports the grade?  

What is my child really good at?  

What does my child need to work on?   

How is my child doing socially?  

What steps are you taking to help my child move forward?  

What steps can I take to move my child forward?  

What are our next steps?  


